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Veterans Affairs Medical Center
ATTN: Mr. Thomas H. Weaver

Director
Martinsburg, WV 25401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 47-00714-02/92-01

Thank you for your response of September 2,1992, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on August 20, 1992, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 47-00714-02. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

Your response stated that Violatians C and D were self-identified and
corrected by your staff. Based on further information we obtained in a
telephane conversation on September 21, 1992, between Mr. Franklin of my staff
and Dr. Gill of your staff, we agree with your position and will consider the
violations as licensee identified in accordance with the NRC Enforcement
Policy. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during
future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

MiGINAL SIGED Dy
''D R. McGUIRE

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Director, Nuclear Medicine
Service (lllE),

! ATTN: Dr. Milton Gross
| Department of Veterans Affairs
| 810 Vermont Avenue, NW
'

Washington, DC 20420

State of West Virginia

bcc: Document Control Desk
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